
	

	

Hello	Fraser	Families,	
	
As	mentioned	in	the	orientation	meetings,	our	student	photos	will	be	taken	next	week,	
September	14th	–	18th.		At	this	event,	students	will	take	their	photos	and	receive	their	ID’s.		In	
order	to	keep	numbers	low	and	maintain	distancing	and	safety	protocols,	we	have	assigned	
specific	times	by	alphabet	and	student	class.		Please	see	the	table	below	for	your	child’s	time:	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

The	procedure	for	this	event	will	be	the	following:	
	

• Students	arrive	and	park	in	the	Klein	side	parking	lot	near	the	glass	cafeteria	wall.	
• We	ask	that	students	arrive	within	the	first	5	minutes	of	their	assigned	time.	
• Students	will	line	up	to	enter	the	cafeteria	to	take	their	photo	and	receive	their	ID.			
• Only	10	students	will	be	allowed	in	the	cafeteria	at	a	time.	
• After	a	student	takes	their	photo	and	receives	their	ID,	they	will	exit	out	of	the	

cafeteria	and	back	to	their	car/ride.	
• The	process	should	be	fairly	quick.	
• All	students	must	follow	the	student	dress	code,	remain	socially	distanced	while	in	

line,	and	wear	masks	at	all	times	(except	for	when	taking	their	photo).	
• If	you	cannot	make	your	schedule	time,	please	sign	up	for	a	time	on	Friday,	September	

18th	using	this	thins	sign-up	genius	link:		Sign-Up	Genius	
• We	would	kindly	ask	that	efforts	to	make	the	assigned	time	are	made	as	there	is	

limited	time	on	Friday.		
• We	will	schedule	a	picture	make-up/retake	day	later	this	semester	for	students	that	

cannot	make	any	time	or	do	not	like	how	their	first	picture	turned	out.	
• We	understand	that	students	have	scheduled	classes	during	their	appointed	time,	the	

teaching	staff	is	aware	that	this	is	occurring	and	your	child	will	not	be	penalized	for	
missing/being	late	to	their	live	teaching.		Students	will	need	to	check	their	BlackBoard	
classes	to	see	what	needs	to	be	done	for	the	class	they	miss.		As	always,	
communication	with	the	teacher	is	the	best	practice.	

• Pictures	can	be	ordered	through	mylifetouch.com	using	picture	ID	EVTSSN6Q9	
	
If	you	have	questions,	please	contact	Mr.	Ray’s	office	at	(586)	439-7280.	
	
We	thank	everyone	for	their	time	a	patience	as	well	safely	get	the	year	rolling!		We	look	
forward	to	another	great	year	at	Fraser	High	School.	
	

		

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4ba4a82da6f49-student

